 The Atlantic Association for Research in the Mathematical Sciences (AARMS) is seeking a Director.

AARMS exists to encourage and advance research in all mathematical sciences in the Atlantic region, as well as acting as a regional voice in discussions of the mathematical sciences on a national level. AARMS plays an important role in the research activities in the Atlantic region, sponsoring or co-sponsoring numerous meetings, workshops, post-doctoral fellowships and annual Summer Schools for graduate students and promising undergraduates. 

Funding for AARMS is provided in part by the Centre de Recherches Mathématiques, the Fields Institute,and the Pacific Institute for Research in the Mathematical Sciences as well as its member universities, Acadia, Dalhousie, Memorial, and New Brunswick.

More information on AARMS and its activities may found at its website

 http://www.math.mun.ca/~aarms/
The term of office of the Director of AARMS is three years, which may be renewed for a further three years. 

There is no remuneration; however, the host university is committed to provide teaching relief as well as administrative support.

The search committee consists of 

  Jon Thompson, UNB and Chair Dept.of Mathematics and Statistics. 

  Ken Davidson, U.Waterloo and former Director of the Fields Institute. 

  François Lalonde, U de M and Director CRM. 

  Paul Cabilio (Chair), Acadia and Head Dept.of Mathematics and Statistics.

Please submit your CV electronically along with a covering letter to 

Chair

Selection Committee for Director of AARMS

cabilio@acadiau.ca

